
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 8 March 2018 11:18 AM 
To: 'Katie-Maree O’Brien'; 'Leanne Cruden'; 'sue-anne@sda.org.au'; Julia Fox; Matthew Galbraith 

(matt@sda.org.au); Katie Biddlestone; 'Zach Duncalfe'; Zoe McQuillan 
Subject: AM2017/49 - Fast Food Industry Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties, 
 
I write in relation to the above matter and advise that the Mention before Justice Ross on 14 March 
2018 and the Hearing before the Full Bench on 21 March 2018 have been cancelled. The attached 
cancelled notice of listings have been uploaded to the website.  
 
I note that Commissioner Lee will convene a Conference with the parties in Sydney on 21 March 
2018 to discuss the future programming of the matter. A notice of listing will be published to the 
website shortly. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Danielle Mezzatesta 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4639 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 

chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

mailto:matt@sda.org.au
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000003?m=AM2014/267
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au


 

CANCELLATION 
 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
 

 
Title of Matter: Four yearly review of modern awards 
  
Section: s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards 
  
Subject: Fast Food Industry Award 2010  
  
Matter Number: AM2017/49 

 

Hearing Details: 

The above matter was listed for Mention, by telephone before Justice Ross, President at: 

1:00pm AEDT 
Wednesday, 14 March 2018 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne 

 

The listing has been cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Danielle Mezzatesta  
Phone: (03) 8656 4639 email: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au  

Fair Work Commission, 7 March 2018  
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CANCELLATION 
 

Notice of Listing  
 

 
 

 
Title of Matter: Four yearly review of modern awards 
  
Section: s.156 - 4 yearly review of modern awards 
  
Subject: Fast Food Industry Award 2010  
  
Matter Number: AM2017/49 

 

Hearing Details: 

The above matter was listed for Hearing before a Full Bench at: 

9:00am AEDT 
Wednesday, 21 March 2018 
Fair Work Commission 
Terrace Tower 
80 William St 
Sydney 
 

The listing has been cancelled.  

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

All inquiries relating to this notice are to be directed to Danielle Mezzatesta  
Phone: (03) 8656 4639 email: chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au  

Fair Work Commission, 7 March 2018  
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